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24/06/2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Year 5 Newcastle University Visit – Wednesday 25th June 
 
Year 5 have been given the opportunity to attend Newcastle university on Wednesday 
25th June.  We will be leaving school at 10:45 and returning before the end of the day. Please 
send your child with a packed lunch.  Please notify us on the form below if your child receives 
school meals and would like a school packed lunch. 
 
We will be having a tour of the university and taking part in a workshop using their excellent 
facilities. 
 
Apologies for the short notice but can you please return the consent form on Monday 23rd June - 
this was an opportunity we couldn't miss! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Thew 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Year 5 Newcastle University Educational visit – Wednesday 25th June 

 
 
Child’s Name………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
  I give permission for my child to attend the Newcastle University Visit on Wednesday 25th June. 
 
 My child will require a school packed lunch         My child will bring in their own packed lunch 
 
Signed Parent/Carer……………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 

Please return to school office by Monday 23rd June 2025 
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